
REQUEST FOR QUOTES 
 

The City of Marion 
Proposed Lead Service Line Inventory 

Contract No. MA24 017 
 
 

PROJECT DESCRIPTION 
 
The City of Maion will be requesting quotes from vendors who can provide the services needed 
to conduct a Lead Service Line Inventory of approximately 1,450 water users. This work must 
meet ADEM and EPA requirements. The vendor shall be responsible for providing the 
coordinates of these service lines, distinguish material make and provide this information to the 
required State Regulatory Agency. This work must be started prior to September 9, 2024 in order 
to meet the October 2024 deadline. Selected Vendor will be determined based on experience 
shipment availability to do the work.  No Payment Bond, Performance Bond or Bid Bond will be 
required. 
 
QUOTE-SUBMITTAL 
 
Quotes must be received by August 30, 2024 at the Marion City Hall by 10:00 A. M.  
Another option is to email the quote to rhawkins@uecllc.com by the same date and time. 
 
CONTACT INFORMATION 
 
Please contact Rod Hawkins, Utility Engineering Consultants, LLC at (205) 951-3838 or Email 
at rhawkins@uecllc.com for details of the submittal requirement.  


